
Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, October 23, 2013 9:42 AM 
Jeff Bates 

Cc: Hong Wang; Shawna Senko 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 130214-TP - BST/AT&T and MetroPCS 

Thank you for the confirmation. We will make the noted revisions. 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2013 9:30 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 130214-TP- BST/AT&T and MetroPCS 

AT& Ts name shou ld appear as it is listed in MCD. 

Yes on the Tit le change. 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2013 9:27AM 
To: Jeff Bates 
Cc: Shalonda Hopkins; Mark Long; Adam Teitzman; Marguerite Mclean; Hong Wang; Shawna Senko 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 130214-TP- SST/AT&T and MetroPCS 

Good morning, Jeff, 

I apologize for the delay in responding to this request. I need to confirm that you would like the 
docket title changed from: 

Request for approval of interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement between 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc d/b/a AT&T Florida d/ b/a AT&T Southeast and MetroPCS 
Florida LLC. 

To: 

Request for approval of CMRS agreement and one amendment between Bell South 
Telecommunications, Inc d/b/a AT&T Florida d/ b/ a AT&T Southeast and MetroPCS Florida LLC. 

Also, please note that BellSouth/ AT&T's name in the cover letter, agreement, and MCD do not 
match. Please advise which name should be reflected in the utilities section. 

Thank you for your help. 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Monday, October 07, 2013 3:15PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Shalonda Hopkins; Mark Long; Adam Teitzman; Marguerite Mclean; Hong Wang 
Subject: Docket No. 130214-TP- SST/AT&T and MetroPCS 
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Dorothy, please change the docket title to include "and one amendment" following Commercial Mobile Radio Services 
Interconnection agreement. 

Jeff Bates 
Research Associate 
Office of Telecommunications 
v - (850) 413-6538 
F- (850)413-6539 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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